
Water and electricity 
problems 
experienced at 
Mogwase Clinic

This has unfortunately resulted in the
Mogwase Clinic being closed during the
affected days due to the health risk of
operating the clinic without water.

Platinum Health (PH) does not receive
notification from the municipality prior to
water interruptions or power cuts, therefore
the Scheme has not been able to notify
members timeously.

PH has been engaging with the landlord in
resolving the matter and we’re also looking
at alternatives.

We sincerely apologise for
any inconvenience caused.


